
  December 2022 
 

 
 
Who is this message for:  
NewYork Presbyterian Hospital/Weill Cornell Medical Center Healthcare Providers and Clients  
  
What is this message about:  
Due to a vendor issue, test results for Calcium, Triglyceride, and Low Density Lipoprotein (LDL-
calculated) testing performed at NewYork-Presbyterian Weill Cornell Medical Center, 
performed from 12/20/2022 –12/21/2022 may be inaccurate. We have resolved the accuracy 
issue for tests performed thereafter. However, due to specimen stability limits, we are unable 
re-run affected samples. 
 
Why is this message important: 
 Out of an abundance of caution, we will add a comment to affected patient results. 
 
What do we need from you?  
We recommend submitting samples for repeat testing, which will be free of charge. 

 
For any questions or concerns: 
We understand the concerns and inconvenience this may cause and wish to express our 

apologies to all affected. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us: Inpatient and 

Emergency Department inquiries (212) 746-2660, Outpatient and Outreach Client inquiries 

(212) 746-0670. 

 


